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  Dear Liz,

Thank you for the notice, received on 26 October, regarding Natural Resources Wales’ 
proposal to proceed with an application for an abstraction licence at River Ebbw, 
downstream of Bassaleg weir, Sandy Lane, Dyffryn, Newport. 

. 

We have considered the evidence provided by Natural Resources Wales and confirm 
we do not propose to call-in this application.  We are content for you to proceed to 
approve this application in accordance with paragraph 6(1) of Schedule 2 to the Water 
Resources (Abstraction and Impounding) Regulations 2006/641. 

Yours sincerely

Eifiona Williams
Head of Water Branch




